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April 25, 2024 

ROAD CLOSURE – HELICOPTER LIFT 
Due to a Helicopter Lift in Downtown Miami, there will be road closures on Saturday, April 27, 

2024, between 6:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m.  

 

For the overall safety of pedestrian and vehicular traffic, there will be no access to the below 

area. 

 

• Motorist traveling northbound on NE 1 Avenue will be diverted westbound at NE 1 

Street and may use NW 1 Avenue.  

• Motorist traveling southbound on NE 2 Avenue will be diverted eastbound at NE 4 

Street and may use Biscayne Blvd.  

 
Orange – No pedestrian access. 

Red – No vehicular traffic. 

 

 
*Residences within the affected area may contact their HOA / building front desk for specific instructions 

on how to enter and exit when safe to do so.  
 


